Lee, Chris

From: Laasiri, Achraf

Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 2:50 PM

To: Lee, Chris; Dotson, Natasha

Cc: Taylor, Larresa

Subject: RE: Appointment to Granville-Havenwoods Advisory Council by Ald. Taylor

There was a miscommunication; she has recently been married so her name has changed to Natasha S. Upshaw.
Please do move forward with her reappointment file; once again, there was a miscommunication, so apologies for that.
Kind regards,

Achraf (pronounced ush-ruff) Laasiri, Legislative Aide
Alderwoman Larresa Taylor

City of Milwaukee

9t Aldermanic District

200 East Wells Street, #205

Milwaukee, W1 53202

414-286-2868

aide09@milwaukee.gov

From: Lee, Chris <clee@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 11:17 AM

To: Dotson, Natasha <natashadotson3@gmail.com>

Cc: Laasiri, Achraf <AchrafL@milwaukee.gov>; Taylor, Larresa <Larresa.Taylor@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: RE: Appointment to Granville-Havenwoods Advisory Council by Ald. Taylor

Hello,

Just updating that I've learned to not move forward with Tasha’s reappointment file. So we will place it on file (dispose)
as no longer necessary.

Sincerely,

Chris Lee
Staff Assistant

From: Lee, Chris

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 9:07 AM

To: Chatham, Cyndee <cyndeechatham@hotmail.com>; Brookshire, Terri <terribrookshire@yahoo.com>; Dotson,
Natasha <natashadotson3@gmail.com>; 'john@southeastsales.com' <john@southeastsales.com>

Cc: Taylor, Larresa <Larresa.Taylor@milwaukee.gov>; Laasiri, Achraf <AchrafL@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Appointment to Granville-Havenwoods Advisory Council by Ald. Taylor

Importance: High

Greetings Cyndee, Terri, Tasha, and John,



The City is in receipt of appointment files by Ald. Larresa Taylor for you all to serve on the newly formed Granville-
Havenwoods Advisory Committee as members to the committee. This appointment requires review by the City’s
Zoning, Neighborhoods, and Development Committee, which next meets for Tuesday, September 17, 2024 at 9 a.m.
at City Hall, Room 301-B, 200 E. Wells St., Milwaukee, Wi 53202. Meeting is in-person only and your appearance is
required.

Can you confirm attending the ZND 9/17/24 meeting? If you cannot attend, please notify me as the staffing clerk to the
ZND Committee. We would then look to schedule your file for a subsequent ZND meeting instead.

Note that the ZND recommends a decision to the full Common Council, who will make a final decision. Your appearance
is not required for the full Council meeting. Once approved by the full Council, you’ll then be directed to take your oath
to serve — which is the last step for your term to be official on the advisory committee.

Questions, let me know.
Sincerely,

Chris Lee

Staff Assistant

Council Records Section
City Clerks Office

City of Milwaukee

200 E. Wells St., Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone: 414-286-2232

Fax: 414-286-3456
clee@milwaukee.gov




